
City Manager’s Office 

 

 

  MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM:  Lorraine Anderson, PIO 

 

DATE: Aug. 11, 2017 

 

RE:  2018 State Legislative Priorities  

 

 

In advance of the Sarasota County Legislative Delegation Meeting on Sept. 6, a draft of the City 

of Venice’s State Legislative Priorities for Fiscal Year 2018 has been created following a review 

of last year’s priorities and consultation with city staff on applicable projects. 

 

This draft is presented for Council input regarding additions, deletions and/or modifications to 

the proposed priorities. 


